Gresham Primary School Important Information for the week

21st December 2023

ASC Mob No 07391 547 884

Lunch Menu Week 3

Key dates for week beginning 8th January 2024

| Monday | Inset Day |
|-----------|---|
| Tuesday | School resumes |
| | No Microsoft Office club- the club will begin |
| | on Tuesday 16 th January. |
| Wednesday | PA meeting |
| Thursday | Pop choir re-starts |
| | Soundstart Year 3 |
| Friday | Reception Coffee morning (PA event) |

Whole school attendance

94.1%

<u>Highest</u> attending class

Year 5

99.1%

Future dates (new dates in red)

Monday 15th January – Swimming gala training- Year 3,4 and 5

Thursday 18th January – Pop Choir to the O2

Thursday 18th January – Netball Bee

Saturday 20th January - Cross Country – Woodcote School

Monday 22nd January – Swimming gala training - Year 6

Thursday 25th January – Special menu for Burns night (details to follow)

Friday 26th January – Swimming Gala 1 – 4pm (invited children)

Monday 29th January - Year 6 swimming begins

Tuesday 6th February – Boys' football vs Courtwood

Thursday 8th February – Special menu for Chinese New Year (details to follow)

Friday 23rd February – Disco Bingo (PA event)

Monday 26th February – Reception height and weight check.

Tuesday 27th February – Class photographs

Wednesday 28th February – Sport club photographs

Friday 1st March – Special menu for St David's day (details to follow)

Music Concert

On Monday the children had a real musical treat as they were entertained by 3 fabulous, professional musicians. Victoria, Eleni and Harry performed a range of classical pieces and the children enjoyed listening to the work of JS Bach, Vivaldi, Mozart and Tchaikovsky. The children's behaviour was exceptional and they really showed how to be an excellent audience. On behalf of the children and staff at Gresham we would like to say an enormous thanks to them for coming in.

Ms Steele

Gresham Behaviour Celebration

Thank you for supporting your child's behaviour this term. We will be back with a new behaviour and learning focus in the New Year!

After School Activity Clubs

Please remember that bookings for school run clubs are now available for booking on ParentPay clubs (Please see Parentmail dated 12th December for details). Clubs ran by outside providers should be booked directly with them.

Happy Christmas

Thank you very much for all the wonderful cards and presents. It is very much appreciated.

We would like to wish all our Gresham Family a very Happy Christmas from all the Gresham Staff. We hope you have a relaxing break.

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!